
From: Shalini Swaroop
Sent: 4/29/2013 4:06:17 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Gurbux 
Kahlon (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); Elizabeth Kelly (ekelly@marinenergy.com); 
Dawn Weisz (dweisz@marinenergy.com)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: MEA Access to AMI Data 

Dear Tom, Meredith, and Gurbux,
Thank you all for working so diligently with MEA on the data issues that have surfaced.

Regarding the AMI data, MEA does not have a preference between receiving access to the data 
or receiving a regular data transfer from PG&E. Additionally, MEA requires daily access/ a 
daily data transfer in order to fulfill its needs.

We look forward to continuing our work with you all on this issue.

Best,
Shalini

Shalini Swaroop, Regulatory Counsel 
Marin Energy Authority
781 Lincoln Ave, Suite 320, San Rafael, CA 94109 
sswaroop@ntarinenergy.eont j T: (415) 464-6040 | F: (415) 459-8095
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